
-----Original Message----- 
From: AARP [mailto:aarpwebact@action.aarp.org]  
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 1:47 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32: Stop Federal Goverment from taking over yet another industry 
 
Jun 11, 2015 
 
Department of Labor 
 
Dear Labor, 
 
To the Department of Labor: 
 
I am against the Conflict on Interest Rule being presented by the department of labor. 
 
Get Congress involved so this IS NOT A PRESIDENTIAL mandate, which as it is, will probably drive many 
investment advisors out of business, make it considerably more costly and burdensome for good 
advisors, and make it significantly harder for the small investor new retiree to find some an investment 
advisor that will help them. 
 
Remember when we were to by our president that we could keep our doctors and insurance plans 
under the Affordable Care Act?  Thousands of Americans lost coverage and doctors, including family 
members of mine. 
 
The current proposal essentially says the retiree is best only served by leaving the money in the 
company's 401k plan.  Many employees get no service and advice from their company about their 401k 
plans. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Patti Wells 
4734 Highlands Place Circle 
Lakeland, FL  33813 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Patricia Wells 
4734 Highlands Place Circle 
Lakeland, FL 33880 
 
 
 


